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Sue Monette

From: Philo Hall <philo_hall@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 12:03 PM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: recycling in Sunriver

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Hi, Chad.  
 
I am responding to a notice I saw on the Nextdoor app re: recycling in Sunriver.  
 
We would definitely subscribe to weekly service for our house in Sunriver.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Philo  
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